
WELCOME TO THE TIGER 500!! 
 
The following is our schedule for the day.   
 
• It is very important throughout the day that you observe all COVID 

safety requirements including hand sanitizing, masks, and physical 
distancing. 

  
• Your Pack’s Tiger Den Leader or Coordinator should check in at the 

Registration table when your den arrives at their assigned time. 
 
• You will be assigned a “Pit Area” to gather your racers and put finishing touches your car including socks 

on the hands of the runners as "tires".   
 

• Before the race, Tigers and their car will walk one complete lap so their cars can be reviewed. The Tigers 
will then exit the racetrack until their race begins. 

 
• The track will consist of two parallel lanes.  One Racer will race down and at the end of a track they will 

exit.  A second racer will race in the other directions.  After the race the Tigers will return to the area where 
their Partners, parents and visitors are waiting for them. 

 
• When the races are over, the judges will award certificates for the creation of the cars (there is no single 

“winner” of the race), and you can spend some time taking pictures if you like. 
 

 


